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As someone who has worked with a team to design national standardized tests, I 

understand their usefulness. As a former classroom teacher I remember so many 

standardized tests getting in the way of actual teaching. As a parent it was difficult to 

watch one of my children who always struggled with the anxiety that accompanied 

testing. I support reviewing all of the required standardized tests so that duplicate 

testing can be eliminating and best practices can be determined.  


